Date: 20" February 2017

From,
Mrs. Celine Mary Fernandes,
301/4, Geeta Arcade,
Sheetal Nagar, Mira Road (E).

To,

Umrao Trust,

Mr. Muzaffar Hussain,
Naya Nagar,

Mira Road (E).

Respected Sir,

[ Mrs. Celine Mary Fernandes am writing this letter in order to thank you
Jor the wonderful favour you have done on us. As my son Christopher was undergoing
the treatment for “Pancreatitis”. His operation of 6 hours open surgery was
completed successfully on 10" Feb 2017. This would have not been possible without
your kind love and support. 1 am running short of words and even my thank you will
not be enough for the help you have extended towards us. I pray that the almighty
“Allah” may bless, guide and protect you always and your family too. May he give
you good health, wealth and strength to support the needy and poor people always so
that we can all shower our countless blessings over you and your family.

Lastly i would love to thank you from the bottom of my heart
and pray that you should one day become the P.M. of India. Please accept this letter
as a token of my thanksgiving. I will always keep you in my prayers till the end of my

life.

God bless you and your family.

With lots of blessings,
Mrs. Celine Mary Fernandes.
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